
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Well, this week was exciting as there was 

definitely a Mystery at Magpie Manor! 

The children in Years 3, 4 and 5 did a 

brilliant job of finding out who stole the 

picture! Their performance was great 

and it was lovely to see everyone 

participate with such enthusiasm.  Well 

done and thank you to everyone who 

was involved!  

Thank you to everyone that attended Parents’ Evening and I hope that you found it a useful time to 

discuss your child’s progress. 

Yesterday, we hosted interviews for the new Assistant Headteacher post to replace Miss. Mills, who is 

leaving at the end of the term. We are pleased to announce that we were able to appoint and that 

they will be with us by September, if not before.  I will share their name with you once all the 

paperwork has been signed, sealed and delivered! 

Today we said a sad farewell to Mrs. Calderwood.  I wanted to reiterate my thanks to her and 

everything she has done to support the school.   

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Coates  

Headteacher 

 

Don’t Forget… 

 1B will be having their postponed library visit on Monday 27th March. 

 Science week starts on Monday 27th March. 

 Choir and instrumental performance is also on Monday 27th March – please visit the King 

Edward Hall for a 3:15 start. 

 Class 1M has their assembly to parents on Tuesday 28th March at 2:30.  Entrance for parents 

will only be from the Burnsfield end. 

 Year 4s are visiting West Stow on Tuesday 28th March so please ensure that they have 

appropriate footwear, coat and packed lunch in a plastic bag. 

 Thursday 30th – PTA Easter Disco. 

 On Friday 31st March children will take part in a PTA organised Easter egg hunt and non-

uniform day.  Remember it is also the last day of term. 

 

Comic Relief Update 

As a school community we raised £146.23 – thank you for your generosity! 
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Catch Your Breath Workshop 

Children in Year 6 had a really important workshop this week about the dangers of smoking, including 

vaping.  The children enjoyed the workshop and we hope that they gained lots of new information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Netball Competition 

Last Friday, a group of children participated in a netball 

competition.  We ended up coming 3rd out of 16 teams!  It was a 

very close competition with the top places in the end going down 

to goal difference.  I was so proud of the children we took as they 

were very nervous initially and grew and grew as the tournament 

went on when they started to believe in themselves!   

Mrs. MacNeil, Sports and PE Leader 

 

Year 2 Cricket Festival 

This week Year 2 children visited Cromwell for a cricket festival.  They behaved beautifully and loved 

learning a range of cricket skills. Thank you to the Cromwell pupils as well who made brilliant helpers! 



Celebrations and Awards 
 

 

 

  
 

 

We have also realised that something happened to last week’s grid (Word and Publisher issues!) 

so here are the award winners from the week ending 17th March 2023. Sorry for the confusion! 

  

Class Star of the Week Resilience Rock 

RK 
Annabelle H Iris A 

1B 
Atticus J Pippa L 

1M Aria L Juvin J 

2C Arla W All of you 

2D Poppy S All of you 

3LM All of you Darcey A 

3S All of you Bilal T 

4P All of you Izy T 

4W All of you Zuzanna B 

5R All of you John B 

5G All of you Jacoby A 

6C Lacey L Ayden D 

6R Braydn H Eleanor G 

Class Star of the Week Resilience Rock 

RK 
Leyla T Frances S 

1B 
All of Year 1B  Chloe B & Jacob A 

1M Lewis T Evelyn M 

2C Dayton R Joshua S 

2D Omer T Megan B 

3LM Eleanor C Olliver B 

3S Jakub P Jayke R 

4P Victoria B Bradley B 

4W Logan S Joshua S-G 

5R Jonah Lakin Joseph O 

5G Wyatt N Jacoby A 

6C Harvie H Abel H 

6R Alfred R Luka S 

House Points 

 This week’s points are:  

 Blue  488      Green  372 

 Red  414  Yellow  381 

Well done to Blue Team! 

Attendance 

 



Reading Success 

Congratulations to the following children for their amazing reading achievements:  

 

 

Other Certificates 

Well done to Jessica (4) for getting player of the match! 

Well done to Darcie-Mae D (R) and Livi W (1) for get their swimming 

certificates and to George E (2) and Teddy S (2) for their achievements 

in martial arts. 

  

30 reads 50 reads 100 reads 150 reads 200 

Maddie S (4) Joshua B (4) 

Carson N (5) 

Emily K (5) 

India H (5) 

Charly M (6) 

Isla D (2) 

Florence B (2) 

Lily P (2) 

Natalia S (5) 

Ava J (6) 

Jacoby A (5) 

Max H (5) 

Sophie H-E (4) 



Diary Dates 
New dates will be added weekly so please do read this section each week.  New dates or changes are highlighted in red font. 

Spring Term Dates 2023 

27th March – 1B rearranged visit to the library 

27th March – Start of Science Week 

28th March – 1M class assembly, 2.30pm 

28th March – Cromwell visiting Year 6 

28th March – Year 4 Visit to West Stow 

28th March – Easter traditional menu for school meals 

27th March – Easter concert – choir and instrumentalists  

30th March – PTA Easter Disco  

31st March – Easter fun menu for school meals 

31st March – PTA Easter Egg Hunt & Non-Uniform Day 

31st March – Last day of term 
 

Summer Term Dates 2023 

17th April – Children return to school 

19th April - 28th June - Year 3 Swimming 

20th April - Group Photographs 

21st April – 26th May – Maths Workshops for Parents 

26th April – UKTM Junior Maths Challenge for a team of 

Year 5/6 children at Cromwell 

1st May – Bank Holiday 

2nd May – Year 5 Math Challenge 

8th May – Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation 

9th – 12th May – Year 6 SATs 

16th May – 4P class assembly 

18th May – Sports Day 

3rd May – 4W class assembly 

23rd May—11th July - 6C swimming 

25th May - 13th July - 6T swimming 

26th May – PD Day 

29th May to 2nd June – Half term 

5th June - Year 6 Bikeability 

6th & 7th June – Year 4 Music Project 

9th June – Year 6 Quadkids Competition 

23rd June – Year 4 Quadkids Competition 

24th & 25th June – Chatteris Midsummer Festival 

29th June – Y6 Transition Visit to Neale Wade 

29th June – Y6 Transition Visit to Cromwell 

4th July - Y6 Transition Visit to Cromwell 

7th July – Year 5 NFL Flag Football Competition 

7th July – Y6 Transition Visit to Neale Wade 

7th July - Y6 Transition Visit to Cromwell 

11th July – Y6 Transition Visit to Neale Wade 

13th July - Year 1 Visit to Wicken Fen 

18th July - Celebration of Work 

18th July - Year 6 Leavers’ Production 6pm 

19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 

19th July – Last day of term 
 

Term Dates for 2023-2024 

1st September – PD Day 

4th September – Children return to school 

23rd – 27th October - Half term 

19th December – Last day of term 

20th December – PD Day 

4th January – Children return to school 

19th – 23rd February - Half term 

27th March – Last day of term 

Friday 28th March – PD Day 

15th April – Children return to school 

Friday 24th May – PD Day 

27th – 31st May - Half term 

19th July – Last day of term 



School Menu and Notices 

 
Do you need food? 

Please ring the Citizens Advice Bureau 

worker and ask for a food voucher. 

It is free to ring this number: 

0808 - 2082 - 138 

Do you need some help or advice about 

supporting your children?  

Contact Beatrice Dark our school’s Education 

Inclusion Family Advisor for free, confidential 

support. 

Mob: 07584 522 381   

Email: Beatrice. dark@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

Working Hours: Monday – Friday  09.00-17.00 

 

 

mailto:Beatrice.dark@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

